GDWOA Minutes
11/11/18 Mtg. @ Centerville High School

Meeting was called to order at 7:02 by Pres. DeSchayes.  In his opening remarks, he spoke about the excellent attendance of the Southwest Officials, 34 of the over 100 and 20+ from the GDWOA.  At the clinic, Stamat Bulugaris was recognized by the DOD for his service as one of the early rules interpreters in OHSAA.  Certificates of Merit for years of service were handed out.  Recognized were Andrew Hall, Jeff Dillon, Wes Monebrake and in attendance, Gerry Glowik.  There were 28 in attendance this evening.
In the Treasurers’ Report, Pat announced that we currently have $6,213.26 (minus $44 check) in the account.  There still remains, outstanding monies from the golf outing to be collected.  We will be adding additional funds with the proceeds from the Dec. 8th fundraiser.
In the Secretaries Report, Tony reminded those in attendance to sign-in to the meeting, update sheets were available and reminded all that dues needed to be paid.  Deadline is November 30th for $25.   Dues go to $30 during the month of December.  Persons not paying by Dec. 31st, will lose “good standing” within the association .  
Scott Robinson, Sargent of Arms, reminded people of the need to keep the side-bar conversations to a minimum during the presentations.
Presentation 1 came from Pat Lemming.  The topic being “Skin Checks”.   Pat provided handouts and an amazing power point presentation to go along with his vast knowledge and experience on the topic
The second presentation came from Chaz on the use of Arbiter; going over the schedule and other various aspects of this assigning tool.
Matt (Rules Interpreter) provided a brief discussion of the new boundary rules as well as post season assignments
Reminder to the membership . . . Persons who want or need new, grey officials shirts need to order them from Chaz at Mondays meeting.  If only a few order, it is not worth it.  Check your shirts and see if you can still fit in it!

Respectfully submitted . . .
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